
    

 

Cheshire West Carers Quarterly News  

Welcome to the first edition of Cheshire West Carers Quarterly News - which 
will provide information for carers across Cheshire West and Chester. 
Cheshire and Warrington Carers Trust has been appointed Lead Provider for 
the Cheshire West Carer Support Service, together with six local 
organisations working in partnership to meet the needs of all carers (please 
see pages 4,5 and 6 for more details). 
 

The service will continue to offer many of the groups and activities which 
carers tell us are effective in meeting their needs, but will also introduce new 
support opportunities across the borough.  
 

The main route in to the Cheshire West Carer Support Service will be 
through the helpline which will be available Monday to Friday 9am until 5pm. 
This service has been developed through listening to carers to ensure a one 
stop shop for information, support and advice, irrespective of who they care 
for and where they live in Cheshire West and Chester. Services will be 
delivered from each of the service providersô premises and at outreach 
locations across the borough.  
 

If you are a carer or someone working to support carers, please do contact 
us so that we can provide you with the information and support you need.  

in partnership with  

 

In Cheshire West and Chester there are almost 40,000 carers looking after a family 
member, friend or neighbour, saving the local economy more than Ã665 million per year. 
However, Carers UKôs Missing Out Report (November 2017) showed that the majority of 
the public simply donôt know who carers are, as highlighted by the quotes taken from the 
report below: 
ñMore than half (51%) believe they ódonôt knowô a single friend or family member, looking 
after a loved one, despite 1 in 10 people in the UK being carersò 
ñas many as 3 in 5 workers (62%) believe they donôt know óany work colleaguesô who help 
look after a loved one. In reality, 1 in 10 (10%) people in the UK are carers and 1 in 9 
people in the workforce are juggling their paid job with unpaid caring 
 
Cheshire West Carer Support Service will work to raise awareness of carersô needs and 
ensure that all carers identified will be supported to continue in their caring role. 

Helpline: 0300 102 0008  

February - April 2018  
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Welcome..... 

Contact us  
The main route to access Cheshire West Carer Support Service for information,  
support and advice or to make a referral is to call the helpline on:  

 

0300 102 0008 (Mon-Fri 9-5) 
Or email: advice@cheshireandwarringtoncarers.org  

Alternatively you can contact us using the ñGet in touchò form on the  
Cheshire and Warrington Carers Trust website:   

www.cheshireandwarringtoncarers.org/contact  

If you have any feedback  
relating to this newsletter, or 
would like to make any  
suggestions, please contact 
us at the email address below 
and we will respond to you. 
 
If you are a local business 
and are interested in  
advertising in this newsletter, 
which goes out to over 5,000 
people, please email us for 
more details. 

In November we were delighted to hear that we had been 
successful in applying to become the Lead Provider for the new 
integrated Carer Support Service. Together with 6 local 
voluntary sector organisations we will be offering a wide range 
of support for all carers across Cheshire West and Chester.  
Each organisation will continue to provide support for carers but 
will use a shared recording system to demonstrate how carers 
are supported and to ensure that carers do not have to repeat 
their situation again and again.  
 
For the next 3 years we will work collectively across Cheshire 
West and Chester to identify and support as many carers as 
possible, making sure that carersô views, knowledge and 
experiences are listened to and used to shape services offered. 
This newsletter will be produced on a quarterly basis to promote 
activities and services and to provide both local and national 
information for carers across the borough. 
 
If youôve received this by post, you will have seen a data 
consent letter and form, which we require for the new service. 
Please do complete it or contact us by phone or email as without 
this form you may in the future not be able to continue to receive 
the newsletter. We look forward to working with you all. 
 
At Cheshire and Warrington Carers Trust we are keen to ensure 
that carers are integral to the planning, delivery, monitoring and 
governance of all of services  and are currently looking to recruit 
carers to join our Board of Trustees to strengthen our 
commitment to carers. If you are interested or would like more 
information, please do let me know. 
 
Many thanks,  
David Harvey 
Cheshire West Carer Support Service Contract Manager 
Chief Executive Officer, Cheshire & Warrington Carers Trust 
01606 333125 
david@cheshireandwarringtoncarers.org 

 

Jo Jewell, Carers Liaison worker based in the Strategic Commissioning Team, works alongside the Strategic Commis-

sioning Team and Health and Social Care and third sector staff to ensure that carer issues are  

addressed as quickly as possible and that carers are supported by having access to the information, advice and support 

they need. Jo Jewell can be contacted on 01244 973332 or 07887 874217.  
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Head Office 
146 London Road 
Northwich  
CW9 5HH 
Drop in Tue, Wed, Fri 10-12 

The Bluecoat 
Upper Northgate St. 
Chester  
CH1 4EE  
Drop in Wednesday 10-12 

Community Hub 
108-112 Whitby Rd. 
Ellesmere Port  
CH65 0AB 
Drop in hours to be confirmed 

A big thank you to Co-op Wharton 
for their generous donation of 
Ã1,335.45 from their Local 
Community Fund scheme. This has 
helped us to provide events for families who 
have children with additional needs in the 
Winsford area. 

Thank you to everyone who attended 

our Children in Need funded events 

over the past few months. Our last 

event will be held at Hebden Green school, 

Winsford on Wednesday 21
st

 February  

between 1 -3pm for families with children 

with additional needs . Children's  

entertainers Silly Milly and Jolly Molly will be 

providing lots of fun activities - there is no need 

to book just turn up on the day. Please sign in 

at the rear school hall, entry via rear  

playground. Call the helpline for more info. 

Our resource centres  

For non caring related calls please use 01606 333125 for Northwich, and 01244 
400502 for Chester and Ellesmere Port.  For all other calls please use the helpline. 

 
On page 8 we have listed the key dates for activities planned during February, March and 
April. From the next issue, there will be dates from the other providers who will also be 
offering groups and information sessions of their own. In the meantime, if you are 
interested in accessing any specialist carer support, please either call our helpline, or go 
to pages 5-7 for more details. 
 
As well as our luncheon clubs, support groups, training and wellbeing sessions, we also 
offer complementary therapies on a Monday afternoon to carers. They are held in our 
Northwich and Chester offices every other Monday. Please call your local office to book a 
therapy (choose from a variety of therapies on the day of your appointment). 
 

Cheshire and Warrington Carers Centre, trading as Cheshire and Warrington Carers Trust is a Registered Charity 1092606 
and a Company Limited by Guarantee, 4172914. Registered office 146 London Road, Northwich, Cheshire CW9 5HH. 
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Read and Connect is a new book club and is a 
partnership between Cheshire Centre for Independent 
Living, the Neuromuscular Centre and Cheshire and 
Warrington Carers Trust. It is funded through Brightlife 
to reduce social isolation in people over 50.  
So if you like reading, and would like to meet once a 
month to discuss a good book please contact us. We 
will choose the books with the help of a librarian, and 
whether you would like a hard copy, e-reader version or 
an audio book, we are here to help you. If you are 
unable to meet face to face, a new Facebook group will 
be set up to enable you to connect online with others. 
 
During the year Read and Connect will also be offering 
opportunities for a film club and to collectively look at 
local art. For more information please contact Jayne 
Carr on jaynec@cheshireandwarringtoncarers.org or  
0300 102 0008 

You Care You Choose supports carers who are either new to caring or havenôt previously 
engaged with a carer support service, who are feeling isolated. You Care You Choose 
support takes place over a 6 month period with activities and events designed by carers 
attending the groups. 
An initial session is held where carers may bring the person they care for with them to 
explore how the 6 month programme can support both the needs of the carer and the 
person they care for.  
During the first sessions, activities proposed have included exercise sessions, 
opportunities to socialise and cultural events, which help to reduce isolation and develop 
networks of support.  
Dates for the next initial sessions are detailed below: 

Chester:    Quaker Meeting House, Chester CH1 2BN 
    Monday 9th April ** 13.00-15.00 

 

Ellesmere Port:  Labour Club, Flatt Lane, Ellesmere Port CH65 8DP  
    Wednesday 11th April  

 

Northwich:   Christ Church Greenbank, 195 Chester Rd, CW8 4AG 
    Monday 16th April 
 

Winsford:   Wharton Carvery, Weaver Valley, CW7 3DB 
    Wednesday 18th April 
 

All first meetings will start at 11.30 and last for two hours.** Note change of time for 
Chester meeting.  For more information, or to book a place, please contact Jayne Carr on 
jaynec@cheshireandwarringtoncarers.org or 0300 102 0008.   

Take a break with You Care You Choose  
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As well as our one to one service that provides information, advice and 
emotional support, we deliver a range of groups and activities that  
carers can access both individually and with the person with care 
needs. If you are affected by dementia, our specialist services are  
designed to help you maintain your independence and wellbeing,  
and support you in your caring role.  

 

To speak to one of our specialist advisers or if you are interested in attending one of the 
groups below, please get in touch to find out how we can help you. 
Activity groups:  
Neston :  10.30 to 12.00 3

rd
 Monday of the month 

Community Centre, Burton Road, Neston CH64 9RE 
 

Helsby:    10.30 to 12.00 1
st
 Friday  

Community Centre, Lower Robin Hood Lane, Helsby WA6 0BW 
 

Northwich:  14.00 to 16.00 3
rd

 Wednesday   
Northwich Methodist Church, Witton Street, Northwich CW9 5LP 
 

Singing for the Brain Chester  *  13.30 to 15.00 Tuesdays 
New Scene Youth Centre, Limewood Close, Newton Lane Chester CH2 2HH 
 

Singing for the Brain Hartford  *  10.30 to 12.00 Every other Friday 
St. Johnôs Church Centre, School Lane, Hartford CW8 1NP 

 

* If you are interested in any of the groups, please call the Alzheimerôs Society on 01606 
781110 or email helpline@alzheimers.org.uk for future dates. Both the carer and the 
person they care for can attend these groups. 

The Bren Project is a charitable organisation 
which offers supported work experience 
placements in a wide range of working 
environments to people with learning 

disabilities and autism. All beneficiaries are provided with one to one job coach support in 
a vocational area of their choice. 
In August 2015, we set up Bren Bikes, an in-house training programme where our 
beneficiaries are supported on an intensive basis by our Bren Bikes supervisors during 
an 8 week placement. Our beneficiaries are involved in every element of the Bren Bikes 
business. They will develop a wide range of employability skills, whilst improving their 
confidence and self-esteem. 
In partnership with Cheshire and Warrington Carers Trust, The Bren Project will be 
helping to run the Carers in Employment service, aiming to engage as many local 
employers as possible to become a ñcarer friendlyò place to work. This will involve raising 
awareness of working carers (those carers that juggle paid employment with their caring 
role at home), offering advice for employers on how to support carers in their workforce, 
and to offer free membership to SMEs to Employers for Carers, a national organisation 
that supports employers.  
If you are a local employer or a working carer, weôd love to hear from you. We will be able 
to offer information, support and advice so please get in touch with us via the helpline on 
0300 102 0008. There are a number of information evenings booked in February/March 
2018 for working carers - please see page 8 for dates, times and venues. (If you are a 
local employer, please ring the helpline and we can arrange a one to one 
consultation to see how we can best help you.) 
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Cheshire West Carers Support Service  
As part of the Cheshire West Carers Support Service, Carers Trust 
4all will provide home and community based one-to-one personal 
care for people with care needs. This allows unpaid carers to 
access a break from their caring role in the knowledge that the 

person they care for is being looked after to the highest standard. 
 
Our service is adaptable, flexible and responsive. Through our assessment process, we 
will work with carers to determine their individual needs and offer appropriate respite. 
Carers can use their break for a variety of reasons; to access community activities, see 
friends and other family members or to have a rest, catch up on domestic chores or 
attend appointments etc. Carers who have previously accessed this service say: 
 

ñThis break supports me to attend to my own mental health and to return refreshed and 
better able to carry on with my caring roleò 
ñI felt isolated, I have been supported to access a break to take some time out from 
caring. I use the three hour break per week to go shopping, complete necessary errands 
or attend appointmentsò 
 

The Carers Trust 4all vision is to ensure every carer is recognised, supported and offered 
services to help maintain their own health and wellbeing. 
For more information about Carers Trust 4all, please see below for their contact details: 
 
 

At Making Space we understand the stress and pressures of being 
a carer. Our carer support workers can offer advice on everything 
from finance and welfare to medication and possible side effects. 
Our teams can also provide or signpost you to a range of local 
activities and support groups, including peer support and leisure and social activities.  
This will give carers an opportunity to meet others who are in a similar caring situation, 
and to find out about other relevant groups and forums that may help them in their caring 
role. 

As part of the new Cheshire West Carer Support Service, Making Space are providing 
specialist services for: 
- carers of people with mental health problems  
- carers of people with a learning disability 

We are here to support you in your caring role and help give you balance in your life. Our 
professional and caring support workers provide a free service to carers. 

How we can help: 
- Give you emotional support 
- Offer guidance and advice to assist you as a carer 
- Support you to other services and organisations that can help you 
- Support you to enjoy your life outside your caring role 
-  Provide information about mental health conditions, treatments and local services. 
-  Support you to communicate with mental health services  
For information on upcoming events in your local area, or to find out more about our 
service, please contact our office on 01606 606 694.  



 7   

 

OPAL services are run by Rural Community Services (West 
Cheshire) and we are very excited to be part of Cheshire 
West Carers Support service. 
 
Our service - Carers Connect - is aimed at carers living in 
rural areas who have only fairly recently taken on such responsibilities. It will offer a 
timely opportunity to meet others in a similar position to obtain information and advice 
whilst having a rewarding experience - a rolling programme of inspirational opportunities 
including recreational activities, cultural events, visits to places of interest and 
information / training provision will be planned and available.  
 
Any carer on referral to the service will have a personalised plan developed, dependant 
on their needs and personal choice.  
Where carers are able to leave the person they care for, albeit for a short period of time, 
they may if they wish be paired or grouped with other carers in accessing different respite 
experiences thus encouraging a future network of support. Another feature of this service 
is that activities/sessions/visits will also be available where both the carer and the person 
they care for can enjoy shared experiences together away from the normal caring 
environment.  
 

The full programme will be designed in consultation with existing carers and carer groups 
to ensure the programme meets carersô needs.  
The service will be supported by volunteers, and two members of staff: 
Carol Hitchen  email carol.hitchen@opalservices.org.uk  07851 253587 
Jean Toyn   email jean.toyn@opalservices.org.uk  07563 156220 

The Neuromuscular Centre (NMC) offers a service to enable 
Carers of people with neuromuscular conditions in Cheshire 
West and Chester to have access to urgent specialist respite in 

times of particular stress or pressure. The service is delivered by enabling the cared for 
person to come to the NMCôs Centre in Winsford for a day of respite care as requested. 
 

This offering of respite is in addition to the regular services offered by the NMC for people 
with neuromuscular conditions and their families and carers. This respite is for 
circumstances such as a family bereavement, when a carer needs an operation or to 
attend important meetings, or just to prevent the individual reaching breaking point. 
Respite provided at the NMC is geared for all those with neuromuscular conditions 
including those who are extremely frail and in need of high levels of care. NMC has all the 
trained people, the experience, the skills, and the equipment, to ensure individuals are 
safe and able to be comfortable, relaxed and enjoyably busy, with access to all facilities, 
including our gym, various clubs and outdoor spaces. The NMC is fully accessible and 
adapted to suit the specific needs of those with neuromuscular conditions. 
 

Return specialist adapted and accessible transport is available on request. 

 

The NMC has fully trained care staff to provide all the care and support that anyone might 
need. In some cases the individual would already know those care staff because they 
might well already be receiving regular physiotherapy at NMC, meaning that the people 
and environment are familiar.  

 

All of the resources of the NMC ensure that the carer can relax and know with confidence 
that their period of respite will not be interrupted. They will feel completely confident that 
the cared for person is in very safe hands.  
To contact the NMC please ring 01606 860911 or email denise.boyall@nmcentre.com. 

mailto:%09carol.hitchen@opalservices.org.uk
mailto:jean.toyn@opalservices.org.uk
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Carer training sessions   
 
Thursday 1

st
 March (Northwich) 11.00-15.30 

Thursday 26
th
 April (Northwich) 11.30-15.30 

 
Please call the helpline for details of similar  
training sessions in Chester/Ellesmere Port. 
Training days for carers will include a light 
lunch and include topics such as First Aid, 
legal issues and benefits. 

 
 
 

Northwich 12.00 -14.00 
Tuesday 6

th
 February  

Tuesday 6
th
 March  

Tuesday 3
rd

 April  
Chester 12.00 -14.00 
Tuesday 27

th
 February  

Tuesday 27
th
 March  

Wednesday 25
th
 April 

Ellesmere Port 12.00 -14.00 
Thursday 15

th
 February  

Thursday 15
th
 March  

Thursday 19
th
 April 

 
Contribution of Ã3 required towards  
refreshments at each of our luncheon clubs.  
Each month there will be a different speaker. 
Luncheon clubs will take place at our  
resource centres (see page 2 for details). 
 
 

 
 

Wellbeing Wednesdays (Northwich)  
Wednesday 14

th
 Feb - Armchair exercise 

Wednesday 28
th
 Feb - Read and Connect 

Wednesday 28
th
 March - Hand massage 

Wednesday 25
th
 April - Talk on podiatry 

 
Wellbeing Wednesdays (Chester/
Ellesmere Port)  
Please contact the helpline for dates in  
Chester and Ellesmere Port. 
 
Wellbeing Wednesdays provide an  

opportunity to learn about wellbeing with  

exercise, healthy living ideas and  

relaxation all in a supportive  

environment.  

Each session will run from 12.00-13.00. 

 

Please drop in at any of the support groups 

for a coffee and a chat 

Frodsham  2
nd

 Tuesday bi -monthly  

Frodsham Community Centre 11.00-13.00 

Tuesday 13
th

 February 

Tuesday 10
th

 April 

Winsford   3
rd

 Tuesday bi -monthly  

St. Lukes Hospice, Winsford 10.30-12.30 

Tuesday 20
th

 March 

Northwich  4
th

 Thursday each month  

Northwich resource centre 10.30-12.30 

Thursday 22
nd

 February 

Thursday 22
nd

 March 

Thursday 26
th

 April 

Neston   3
rd

 Tuesday each month  

Neston Community Centre  12.00-14.00 

Tuesday 20
th

 February 

Tuesday 20
th

 March 

Tuesday 17
th

 April 

Chester   2
nd

 Wednesday each month  

Chester resource centre   10.30-12.30 

Tuesday  13
th

 February then  

Wednesday 14
th

 March 

Wednesday 11
th

 April 

Ellesmere Port last Thursday each month  

Trinity Church Caf®, Ellesmere Port  

Thursday 22
nd

 February 

Thursday 29
th

 March 

Thursday 26
th

 April        10.00-12.00 

 

Northwich resource centre  

Tuesday 27
th
 February 18.00-20.00 

Chester resource centre  

Monday 5
th
 March 18.00-20.00  

 

If you combine your caring role with paid  

employment and would like to meet others in 

a similar situation for information, support 

and advice, please call the helpline to book a 

place or just come along. 

 Luncheon clubs  

Wellbeing Wednesdays  

Support groups  
\mfyúx Ts 

Working Carer evenings  


